
 

 
Council Officers 

 
Chaplain:                 Fr. Peter Eke 
989-733-4043 
Grand Knight:       Butch Leonard 
989-733-2040 
Deputy GK:            Craig Horning 
989-785-3828 
Chancellor:      Thomas McMahon 
989-306-3168 
Financial Sec:         Roger Bendel 
989-615-6517 
Treasurer:                   Don Libby 
989-614-6409 
Recording Sec:   Barry Fitzpatrick 
989-217-0980 
Advocate:                 Phil Bandish 
989-733-6059 
Warden:                Dennis Farmer 
989-733-2146 
Trustee:                   Pat Kennedy 
989-733-8636 
Trustee:                  Roger Rivard 
989-785-4970 
Trustee:           Marty Osantowski 
989-306-0386 
Inside: Guard:          Dave Tesmer 
989-733-2250 
Outside: Guard         Buddy Hanel 
231-881-3075 
District Deputy:      Ron Horrocks 
989-733-2261 
Field Agent:            Art Mucciante 
989-619-1316 

  
Upcoming Events 

   
June Regular Meeting 
Wed June.4th 7:30pm 
 
Budget Meeting 
St Paul Hall – Wed. June 4th, 6:00pm 
 
K of C Picnic 
Sun June 29th Time:TBD 
 
 

 
 

May Birthdays 
 
Gil Bruniquel – 16th 

John Dreffs - 6th 

Ben Ellenberger – 1st 

Victor Enos – 10th 

Tom Ellenberger Jr - 11th 

Bud Hanel Sr - 14th 

Steve Hutchinson - 11th 

Wayne Berry - 8th 

Joe LaFave – 31st  
David Riley – 31st  

Tim Robbins - 17th 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Message from the Grand Knight: 
 
Here is a recap of some of our activities over the past few months. 
 
January, our Council bowling team went to the K of C State Officers Tournament in Lansing 
and came away in First Place out of 77 teams from across the State. Congratulations to Don 
Libby, Neil Osantowski, Barry Fitzpatrick, Pat Kennedy and Greg Wilk. Winter Pasty sale 
was a huge success. 
 
February, Council was gearing up for Fish Fry’s. Feb Knight of the Month was David 
Tesmer. 14 Members present. 
 
March, the Council voted to send Treasurer Don Libby and Grand Knight Leonard to the 
State Convention on Mackinaw Island. March Knight of the month was Denny Bauer.  
15 Members present. 
 
April, Several Council members assisted the Parish by serving as actors/participants in the 
First annual Living Stations of the Cross. Knight of the month was Greg Wilk. 
Congratulations to Dave Tesmer and Tim Robbins on becoming 4th Degree Members! 
16 members present 
 
May, Congratulations to May Knight of the Month, Bud Hanel.  
Brother Hanel has been a Knight for over 15 years. He is a Past Grand Knight, Chairs the 
Council Officer Elections each year, and is active in our council activities. We are proud to 
have him in our Council. The Fish Fry has come and gone and was a huge success again. 
Thanks to all who contributed by working, providing desserts and by purchasing dinners.  
Be sure to mark your calendars for June 29th for the KofC appreciation picnic. It will be after 
Mass that Sunday afternoon (exact time TBD)  
Knight of the Year and Family of the Year will be awarded after Mass on that day also. 
Please make note that the annual Budget meeting will be held prior to the June Meeting in the 
Council Chambers. All members are invited to attend, as we build the budget for next year. 
And don’t forget, we will also be holding Election of Officers at the June Meeting.  
Congratulations to Don Libby and Barry Fitzpatrick on becoming 4th Degree Members! 
There were 18 members present at the May Meeting. 
 

 Bob Stein won the 40% of the 40/40/20 drawing and donated it back to the Council.  
 Thanks Bob! John Shaloy lost the incentive drawing.  
 

Good of the Order 
 Please keep in our prayers Sharyl Leonard, Frank Defina, Tom Ellenberger Sr. Joe LaFave, 

Bill Breed, Mike Butler, Lillian Bandish, Marv Lemmon, Evelyn and Able Canales, Walt 
and Maryann Szymoniak, Randy Wilk, Theresa Czajka, Barb Ellenberger, Pat Karaszewski, 
Mary Diller, Ted Elick, Barb Ellenberger, Jackie and Dave Kolasa, Mike O’Meara, Tori 
Horrocks, Marsha Tovar, Lynn Osantowski, Marie Wilk, Leigh Hill, and Ernie Riley.  

 Also please remember to pray for all of the souls that have gone before us. Also keep in our 
prayers all of the dedicated men and women in our armed forces both at home and abroad and 
for our Brother Knights in our Council who may need our prayers. 

           
God Bless, Butch Leonard 

Fellow Brother Knights, Vivat Jesus!                                
 


